
  
Meeting 2017 October 30 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
 
SUBJECT: BONNY’S TAXI LTD. 

PROPOSED APPLICATION FOR 22 ADDITIONAL VEHICLES 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  Council support Bonny’s Taxi request to increase the fleet by 22 additional 
vehicles. 

 
 

REPORT 
 
The Financial Management Committee, at its Open meeting held on 2017 October 25, received 
correspondence from Mr. Harjit Bains, President, Bonny’s Taxi Ltd., advising that Bonny’s 
intends to apply to the Passenger Transportation Board (PTB) for 22 additional vehicles, and is 
seeking the City’s support. 
 
Staff noted that in accordance with the Burnaby Cab Regulation Bylaw 2009, the number of 
cabs licensed to operate in Burnaby is determined by the PTB based on community needs.  
Staff support Bonny’s Taxi Ltd. application for expanded service to meet growing demand.  
If approval is granted by the PTB for the additional 22 cabs, the vehicles will undergo 
inspection to ensure bylaw compliance.  Once the cabs have successfully passed 
inspection, each vehicle will be provided with a Burnaby Business Licence. 
 
The Financial Management Committee recommends Council support Bonny’s Taxi request 
to increase their fleet by 22 additional vehicles. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor Dan Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor Colleen Jordan 

        Vice Chair 
   
 

Copied to: City Manager 
Deputy City Manager 
Director Public Safety & Community Services 
Chief Licence Inspector 


